
 

17th-23rd June 2019 
 
 
 
On Thursday 20th June, members of ‘RAVEN- Refugee and Volunteer 
Empowerment Network‘ will be visiting St Bernard’s to talk about their 
work with refugees. To help support their work we are asking for 
donations. The list below shows the items they require. 
Please send any donations into the school office. There will be a collection 
box to put them in. 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
We are currently collecting clothes for children (aged 2 years to teenage 
sizes) and they are short of the following items: 

● Underwear for girls and boys, size 6-10 yrs (new only please)  
● Teenage bras & Sports bras (new or hardly used only please) 
● Trousers, t-shirts, shorts and dresses 
● Socks, crocs and flip-flops (all sizes) 
● Summer shoes in larger boys size only please 
● Push chairs & strollers (clean and in full working condition please) 
● Toys, games, colouring books & pens and craft items (no battery or 

electronic items please) 
● Sun hats and sun cream, toothbrushes & toothpaste 

 


